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Hello everyone. 

Firstly, a huge thank you to the PTA and all of you who came and supported the Autumn Fair. It was a huge 

success and the money raised will really benefit the children, particularly during these financially difficult times. 

At the end of assembly on Monday,  Mrs Goree came in and drew 

the first raffle to win a book from our new ‘Book Vending Machine’. 

This was a highly charged time for the children, full of great 

excitement. Four children won a new book and got to put their 

token into the machine to get it. What was so lovely to see was 

how happy the other children were for the winners, as they 

clapped and cheered them. Please keep hearing your children read. 

If they read four times a week, they will get a raffle ticket for the 

draw on a Monday. 

This week, two year groups have been out on trips to enhance and 

solidify their learning in the classroom. Reception walked across to 

the church, where they were met by Suzanne, who told them all 

about what a church is and why people go there. The children looked around and then sang songs and played 

instruments. They had a really fantastic time.  It was so lovely to see them walking past the office so beautifully, 

ready to go on their adventure. 

On Wednesday, Year 3 went to Butser Ancient Farm in Hampshire. Of course, the most exciting part of any 

school trip is going on the coach! When the children arrived, as well as exploring the farm, they were involved in 

a range of exciting opportunities, such as spinning yarn and jewellery making. I saw some lovely examples of 

rings that had been made and a great time was had by all. 

Thank you to the teachers for arranging the trips and to those volunteers that came and helped. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Rachel Clement 

Head of School 
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Head’s Letter 

Would you like to work in our outstanding school?  

We are currently recruiting for the following: 

 Teaching Assistant   8.30am – 1.15pm  5 days a week 

 Extended Services Manager   15hrs a week (negotiable) 

For a job description and application form, please email: 

info@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

Closing date: 6 October 2022 

PLEASE…. 

….. don’t let your child walk on the wall at the side of the building near the cricket field.  

We have had one accident and don’t want another! 

….. park with consideration for fellow parents and local residents.  We are getting 

complaints from both.  If necessary, please allow yourself extra time to park safely. 

mailto:info@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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GOLDEN BOOK 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Talia Hutchinson for settling brilliantly at Squirrels.  She walks 

happily through the door every morning, puts her belongings 

away and quickly finds something to do.  Talia is always busy and 

talks to those around her about what she is doing.  Well done 

Talia! 

3 JUNIPER 

Imogen Bulmer for writing a fantastic action story inspired by 

Anthony Browne’s book The Tunnel.  Her exciting sentences are 

beautifully presented and include well-chosen vocabulary and 

adverbs.  Great work Imogen! 

R BEECH 

Not awarded this week. 

3 MAPLE 

Marianna Franco Turanska.  In English we have written an exciting 

action story based on The Tunnel.  Marianna listened carefully and 

included interesting adverbs in her writing.  She also presented 

her work neatly and set it out in paragraphs.  Keep up the good 

work Marianna. 

R HAZEL 

Coralie Gray.  Coralie independently sorted the buttons by size.  

She confidently explained that she’d sorted them by size - small, 

medium and large and was very proud of the fact that she’d 

sorted each and every button on the table. 

4 ALDER 

Thea Pitts for making an excellent start to Year 4.  She is trying 

incredibly hard in all the lessons, is listening carefully and is being 

very helpful around the classroom.  We are very proud of you 

Thea! 

1 OAK 

Not awarded this week. 

4 LARCH 

Oliver Pearson for his excellent re-tell of the Wolves story.  I 

particularly enjoyed reading the alternative ending that you 

created.  Well done for including fronted adverbials and 

impressive vocabulary.  I’m proud of you! 

1 PINE 

Nuriyah Bhura.  We have been learning about our bodies and our 

5 senses.  Nuriyah was a great scientist and used her sense of 

touch to identify what could be in the balloons.  She was using 

good words to describe and compare the balloons.  She worked 

out which one had toothpaste in because it was ‘soft’ and 

‘smooth’. 

5 ROWAN 

Sophie Kidd.  In Maths, we have been learning how to round 
numbers up to 1,000,000.  Sophie has been working really hard on 
this and I was really impressed to see how focused she was.  She 
was keen to answer questions on the carpet during the input and 
could explain exactly what was needed to solve the problem.  Her 
work is presented neatly and she has tried hard to get as much 
done as possible.  A fantastic effort.  Well done Sophie! 

2 CEDAR 

Ginny Wood.  Cedar Class have written, edited and published their 

own setting descriptions this week and Ginny used her learning to 

describe a stormy sea using conjunctions, verbs and some 

incredible adjectives.  Well done, Ginny! 

5 WILLOW 

Ahmed Maricar for his absolutely fantastic explanation text about 

his very own robot!  I have really enjoyed learning all about ‘Bot 

Annie’, who can teach me all about botany which I know is one of 

your interests.  You have included many features including 

headings, sub-headings, bullet points, parentheses and interesting 

openers.  I am so impressed with how you are challenging 

yourself.  Well done! 

2 HAWTHORN 

Austin Osei-Boateng.  In our RE lessons, we have been learning 

about special books.  We had a fabulous visitor, Suzanne, from 

the Church of the Good Shepherd, who told us all about the Bible 

and why it’s special to her.  Austin wrote a thoughtful thank you 

letter.  Well done Austin! 

6 HOLLY 

Theo Brockway for an amazing piece of work on Evolution and 

Inheritance in Science this week.  You have shown your 

understanding through your written work, which is beautifully 

presented, and I love your new cross breed of dog - the Terriodor.  

This could be a popular new breed as it’s affectionate but also 

loves to chase things.  Fabulous work Theo - well done! 

3 ELM 

Mimi Gammon for her exciting ‘action’ part of the story.  She has 

used lots of movement in her story and lots of interesting 

adverbs.  Well done Mimi! 

6 LAUREL 

Emily Pugh as she has impressed me with her work in RE.  The task 

was to write a letter to a friend explaining what the Holy Trinity 

means to them.  Emily has clearly shown her understanding of the 

Holy Trinity being ‘three in one’.  Well done Emily, keep up the 

great work! 
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Imogen Bulmer 

Diary Dates 

Mon 3 - Fri 7 Oct Y6 Bikeability 

Mon 3 Oct Y3 Romans & Celts Day 

Fri 7 Oct 09:00 Harvest Service @ CoGS 

Tue 11 Oct 19:00-20:00 Reading Workshop 

Wed 12 Oct Y5 Wonderdome Visit 

Wed 19 Oct Y4 Anglo Saxons Workshop 

Mon 24 - Fri 28 Oct HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Mon 31 Oct INSET DAY 

Mon 7 - Fri 11 Nov Life Bus 

Tue 8 Nov Parents Evening Meetings 

Thu 10 Nov Parents Evening Meetings 

Mon 14 Nov School Photographer 

Tue 15 Nov Y2 Great Fire of London Workshop 

Wed 16 Nov School Photographer 

Mon 21 Nov 10:00, 14:00, 19:00 Prospective Parent 

Talks & Tours 

Mon 21 & Tue 22 Nov Flu Immunisations  

Fri 25 Nov Y6 Juniper Hall Rivers Visit 

Tue 29 Nov Y6 Measurement Programme 

Sat 3 Dec PTA Christmas Fayre 

Mon 5 Dec Pantomime Performance 

Tue 6 Dec Y6 Antarctic Explorers  Workshop 

Thu 8 Dec Friends’ Panto Outing 

Thu 15 Dec 12:00 Term Ends 

Tue 3 Jan INSET DAY 

Wed 4 Jan Term Starts for Children 

Wed 8 Feb Fantastic Fred Experience for Mental 

Health Week 

Mon 13 - Fri 17 Feb HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Fri 31 Mar Term Ends 

Mon 17 Apr Term Starts 

Wed 19 - Fri 21  Apr Y4 Residential to Hindleap 

Warren 

Wed 26 April 16:00-20:00 Primary Music Festival 

(KS2 choir) 

Nuriyah 

Austin Osei-Boateng 

Ginny Wood 

Talia 

Thea 

Mimi Gammon 
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Diary Dates (contd) 

Mon 1 May BANK HOLIDAY 

Mon 29 May - Fri 2 Jun HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

MON 5 Jun INSET DAY 

Tue 13 Jun Leavers’ Service at Guildford Cathedral 

Wed 21 Jun Y4 Chinese Dragon Workshop 

Mon 10 - Fri 14 Jul Y6 Residential to Osmington Bay 

Fri 21 Jul Term Ends 

Marianna Franco Turanska 

Oliver Pearson 

Ahmed Maricar 

Sophie Kidd 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
We are celebrating our Harvest Service on Friday 7th October.  

We ask that children bring harvest gifts which will be joined with 

those from the church and will be sent to the Woking Food Bank.  

They especially have need of the following: 

*  Long Life Items suitable for Lunch Boxes *  Tinned Ham  

 *  Chickpeas      *  Instant Hot Chocolate  Drink 

*  Cooking Oil  *  Jam  * Canned Beef 

 *  Noodles *  Shampoo * Washing Up Liquid 

• Men’s Deodorant *  Long Life Sponge Puddings  

 *  Chocolate *  Long Life Juice *  Toothpaste 

*  Mayonnaise      *  Canned Chicken     *  Cleaning Spray  

*  Laundry Detergent *  Salad Cream    * Hair Conditioner 

Please make sure that you only send your child with as much as 

they can carry! 
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ADMIN NOTES 

• For any planned future absences, please submit the 

form ‘Request for Absence in School Time’ Pyrford C 

of E Primary School - Request for Absence in School Time  

SCOPAY 

• New on Scopay: Y5 Wonderdome Planetarium & Y4 

Saxons Workshop 

• Scopay Reminders: Y4 & Y6 Residentials - today is 

the final day for consent and deposit 

• Breakfast Club / Treetops Declarations - places may 

be withdrawn if form not received.  Please ask at 

Breakfast Club/Treetops or at the office. 

If you love a bargain and want to do your bit for the environment please 
consider our pre-loved school uniform. 
 
We currently have a good stock of all items and with the weather now 
turning more autumnal and drying outdoors not quite so easy it’s always 
good to have some spare items. 
 
We have winter PE kit, with tops/joggers in all sizes for just £1 per item. 
We also have good condition white polo shirts, cardigans/jumpers, white 

shirts, grey skirts/trousers and blazers for very reasonable prices. 
 
Buying pre-loved uniform not only raises valuable funds for the school but also reduces waste so please 
contact Mrs Alexander s.alexander@pyrford.surrey.sch or stop by the office to take a look.  

Also running is Year 2 parent Paul Davies who is raising 
money for local charity Woking Hospice, here is a link to 
his Just Giving 
Page: utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&
utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_ca
mpaign=pfp-
email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5.  

Maple Class teacher Mary Gill is 
running the London Marathon this 
weekend in support of the 
Alzheimer’s Society.  If you would 
like to show your support, her Just 
Giving page link is: 
 utm_source=Sharethis&utm_mediu
m=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDa
viesLondonMarathon2022&utm_ca

mpaign=pfp-
email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b7

58f7dbe730bf39bf5.  

https://www.pyrford.surrey.sch.uk/form/?pid=132&form=26
https://www.pyrford.surrey.sch.uk/form/?pid=132&form=26
mailto:s.alexander@pyrford.surrey.sch
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=PaulDaviesLondonMarathon2022&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3c8a888fa38c4b758f7dbe730bf39bf5
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Clubs 

If someone else is 

collecting your child 

from Treetops, please 

email or call to let us 

know. 
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Friends Panto 

PANTOMIME - THURSDAY 8th DECEMBER at 7PM 
Friends of Pyrford Primary School has again secured seats at great rates for this year’s 
family panto, thanks to the New Victoria Theatre’s special discount for PTAs. The 
pantomime will be Cinderella this year and stars Brian Conley. 

There are two price bands - £20 for stall tickets and £10 for upper circle (both work 
out around half price compared to buying direct).  Every ticket bought through us will 
contribute to our school fund and the pantomime raised over £2000 last year for the 

school.  We have not been offered ice cream vouchers this year.   

Please make your payment and complete the online form - Panto Booking Form 

Tickets are allocated when all tickets have been sold. When oversubscribed, we will look at the date of payment to determine 
allocation of tickets, not the date of your form.  Please ONLY submit the form when payment has been made to help us 
quickly match your form to your payment and to save us having to chase up payments. 

If you have any problems or queries, please email PyrfordPanto@gmail.com. 

On a separate note, the 2023 panto will be my last one at Pyrford Primary.  Is anyone willing to take on the allocation of 
panto tickets next year?  I will do a handover with you in 2023 so you will be ready for 2024.   Emily Kidd 
 

We are nearly sold out of stalls tickets now but have a small number of seats available in the upper circle  

Bishop David Brown School 

Open Mornings:  9.30 - 10.30 

 

These events will give you and your child the opportunity to 

see the school in action whilst our students are in lessons, 

giving you a feel for the school.  Tours will be given in small 

groups giving you opportunities to ask questions. 

If you would like to attend any of our open events, please 

complete this form : 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?

id=m1VYww13iUCc1-MRR3NsEX-

6B_MXhFlEg0zgjWyCjwRURVZSVTE2TFQ3MzNBRklVVjhTR09T

U1MzRi4u 

https://forms.gle/ZcmvFDz7yUmRVgka7
mailto:PyrfordPanto@gmail.com
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m1VYww13iUCc1-MRR3NsEX-6B_MXhFlEg0zgjWyCjwRURVZSVTE2TFQ3MzNBRklVVjhTR09TU1MzRi4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m1VYww13iUCc1-MRR3NsEX-6B_MXhFlEg0zgjWyCjwRURVZSVTE2TFQ3MzNBRklVVjhTR09TU1MzRi4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m1VYww13iUCc1-MRR3NsEX-6B_MXhFlEg0zgjWyCjwRURVZSVTE2TFQ3MzNBRklVVjhTR09TU1MzRi4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m1VYww13iUCc1-MRR3NsEX-6B_MXhFlEg0zgjWyCjwRURVZSVTE2TFQ3MzNBRklVVjhTR09TU1MzRi4u
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Church News 
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